
Subject: 2022 Virtual Insider Threat Conference Survey

Thank you for attending the 2022 Virtual Insider Threat Conference on September 1, 2022. We 
hope you enjoyed the event.

We invite you to participate in this survey to tell us about your experience.
• It takes 5 minutes or less
• Your responses will be used to improve future virtual security conferences

Your feedback is greatly appreciated. Survey participation is voluntary. You can skip questions 
you choose not answer, and you can stop participating at any time.  

Please respond by [22 SEP 22].  

Access the here: [final URL]. If the hyperlink does not work, copy and paste the URL into the 
browser.

We look forward to seeing you again for a future event!

Thank you,

CDSE

_______________________________

Subject: Reminder: 2022 Virtual Insider Threat Conference Survey

Thank you for attending the 2022 Virtual Insider Threat Conference on September 1, 2022. We 
hope you enjoyed the event.

This email serves as your reminder to participate in the conference survey, telling us about your 
experience.
• It takes 5 minutes or less
• Your responses will be used to improve future virtual security conferences

Your feedback is greatly appreciated. Survey participation is voluntary. You can skip questions 
you choose not answer, and you can stop participating at any time.  

Please respond by [22 SEP 22].  

Access the here: [final URL]. If the hyperlink does not work, copy and paste the URL into the 
browser.

We look forward to seeing you again for a future event!



Thank you,

CDSE


